Disseminated as a standalone blaster. 

TO: GSFC-ALL

SUBJECT: Goddard on the Green Survey

A MESSAGE FROM THE OFFICE OF COMMUNICATIONS

The Goddard Office of Communications requests your feedback on Goddard on the Green – an outdoor celebration of the center’s workforce and missions – which took place in June. The survey here covers the event’s organization, activities, food offerings, promotion, and more. It also includes open-ended questions to gather additional opinions and suggestions. Please be as thorough as possible in your responses.

Your input is vital to improving Goddard on the Green and other employee engagement events going forward. The voluntary survey should take no more than five minutes to complete and will be available until close of business on Monday, Aug. 14. 

For questions, please contact JaDonna Berger at Jadonna.a.berger@nasa.gov. 





An entry in a weekly events blaster disseminated on Mondays. The daily Dateline newsletter link will be generated one the actual text is posted to the InsideGoddard sharepoint/intranet site. 

Weekly Events Blaster

Goddard on the Green Survey
The Goddard Office of Communications requests your feedback on Goddard on the Green – an outdoor celebration of the center’s workforce and missions – which took place in June. The voluntary survey here covers the event’s organization, activities, food offerings, promotion, and more. It also includes open-ended questions to gather additional opinions and suggestions. For more information, click here [ADD DATELINE LINK].






